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Hi Chaney
 

Wanted you to have the updated SolarCity press release that will go out tomorrow. The CEO of the 
company is doing an interview with Jon McDermott of the p&c today which will run either tomorrow or 
Thursday in the paper. The new facility will open in goose creek at the end of the month. As I 
mentioned in yesterday's note we would love a quote from the Gov like she did for sunrun or if she 
tweets about it like she does with many announcements. 
 

Thanks
 
Ben
 

mailto:Ben%20Homeyer%20%3Cbenhomeyer@1101publicaffairs.com%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

